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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510
(202) 225-8947

*FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*

WASHINGTON, D.C., Junel4 --- Six Douglas County 4-H members
visited with U.,S, Sen, Bob Dole (R-Kans,) last week (June 5-12)
while in Washington attending the 4-H Short Course on Citizenship.
The young people were accompanied on the trip by Mrs,
Orvil Pohl.
Shown in the photograph with the Kansas Senator in his
washington office are Sara Cleland, Jane Rice Mrs. Pohl, Baldwin:
Pam Hoover, Marilyn Hodges and Jim Pendleton, Lawrence.
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